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Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: DEIAC Sponsorship - Pleasant Hill Rap Opera - June 2 - 8, 2025

From: Wâhkôhtowin Project   
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 8:34 AM 
To: Walter, Penny <Penny.Walter@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Re: DEIAC Sponsorship - Pleasant Hill Rap Opera - June 2 - 8, 2025 
 
Hi Penny,  
 
Thanks so much for sharing the news. Unfortunately, we have had significant changes to our project and will have to 
decline the offer of funding. I apologize, and trust that those funds will continue to support amazing projects in our city.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
All the best, 
Carrie 
 
On Fri, Jan 31, 2025 at 9:33 AM Walter, Penny <Penny.Walter@saskatoon.ca> wrote: 

Good Morning, 

Further to the Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Advisory Committee meeting held on January 16, 2025, 
your application was approved. The outcome from the meeting was: 

That the Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Advisory Committee approve sponsorship in the amount of $ 
1,000 to the Wâhkôhtowin Project for their event Pleasant Hill Rap Opera taking place June 2 - 8, 
2025. 

The next steps are once your event has finished, we would ask that you complete and provide the 
attached Follow-Up Report Form. It will then be placed on the Committees Agenda to approve that 
the funds can be sent out. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know. 

Regards, 

Penny Walter | tel 306.975.2780 
Committee Assistant 
City Clerk’s Office 
City of Saskatoon | 222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK  S7K 0J5 
Treaty 6 Territory & Homeland of the Métis 
penny.walter@saskatoon.ca 
www.saskatoon.ca  
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